
September 27, 2001 

Nancy Evers 
Rockford City Administrator 
Rockford City Hall 
6031 Main Street 
Rockford, MN 55373 

Re: OA-777 Rockford/Rockford Township Joint Agreement 
OA-777-1 Rockford (City Resolution No. 2001 -01 -1 00) 

Dear Ms. Evers: 

The Director of the Office of Strategic and Long Range Planning, after reviewing 
all the pertinent correspondence, has granted the city's request to withdraw the orderly 
annexation agreement in the above-entitled matter. Therefore, no further action will be 
taken on Municipal Boundary Adjustments Docket No. OA-77710A-777-1 and the file is, 
hereby, closed. 

The Director has also granted the city's request for transfer of the filing fee to a 
new petition if said petition is for substantially the same area and filed within six months 
from the date of this letter. 

If you have any questions, please contact this office. 

Sincerely, 

Office of Strategic & Long Range Planning 

Christine M. Scotillo 
Executive Director 
Municipal Boundary Adjustments 

cc: James 0 .  Taylor, Rockford Township Clerk 
Nate Bissonette, Rockford City Attorney 
Mike Couri, Rockford Township Attorney 
Tom Salkowski, Wright County Planning & Zoning Administrator 


